
 
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 
Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 
Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
March 25, 2024 
 
Richard Pinto 
Senior Project Manager 
The United Illuminating Company 
180 Marsh Hill Road 
Orange, CT  06477 
Rich.pinto@uinet.com 
 
RE: EM-UI-015-230420e – The United Illuminating Company (UI) notice of intent to modify 

an existing energy facility located at 1677 Seaview Avenue, Bridgeport, Connecticut. 
Request for Extension of Construction. 

 
Dear Richard Pinto: 
 
The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the request for an extension of 
construction time submitted on behalf of UI, for the above-referenced exempt modification 
request, dated March 7, 2024.  
 
Pursuant to Condition No. 6 of the Council’s decision letter dated May 15, 2023, the Council 
hereby grants an extension of time until May 15, 2025 to complete construction.   
 
This extension is granted with the understanding that the Council will be notified should UI 
decide not to proceed with construction. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Melanie A. Bachman 
Executive Director 
 
MAB/MP/laf 
  

mailto:siting.council@ct.gov


S:\EMS_TS\1_BYTOWN\Bridgeport\SeaviewAve\UI(energy)\EM-UI-015-230420e_EXTDCLTR_SeaviewAve_Bridgeport.docx 

 
From: BUGATTI, FLORENCIA <fbugatti@uinet.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 6:21 AM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov>; Bachman, Melanie 
<Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov> 
Cc: LESLIE DOWNEY <leslie.downey@uinet.com>; CORRENE AUER <c.auer@uinet.com>; 
RICHARD PINTO <Rich.Pinto@uinet.com>; MeeNa Sazanowicz 
<MeeNa.Sazanowicz@uinet.com>; JASUN VAN HORN <jvan@uinet.com>; LEHOUX, KAY 
<klehoux@uinet.com>; thomas.gaudett@bridgeportct.gov; LESLIE DOWNEY 
<leslie.downey@uinet.com>; CORRENE AUER <c.auer@uinet.com>; Bruce McDermott 
<bmcdermott@murthalaw.com>; mayor@bridgeportct.gov 
Subject: RE: Seaview - CSC Ex. Mod. Extension request. 
 
Dear Attorney Bachman,  
 
Attached is United Illuminating Co. Request for Construction Extension for UI’s Seaview 
Substation. The construction activities are associated with Notice EM-UI-015-230420e.  
 
Please let me know if there are any questions or anything more is needed.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Florencia. 

 
Florencia M. Bugatti 
Contractor to AVANGRID  
 
Environmental Permitting & Compliance Specialist 
100 Marsh Hill Road, Orange, CT 06477  
Mobile 203.640.1710 
fbugatti@uinet.com  

 
 
 

mailto:fbugatti@uinet.com


  Projects 

 
 

180 Marsh Hill Road, Orange, CT 06477 
Telephone 203.499.3545 
www.uinet.com; 
tberman@uinet.com  
 
An equal opportunity employer  

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC AND U.S. MAIL  
 
March 7, 2024 
 
 
Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director/Staff Attorney 
The Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
 
Re: EM-UI-015-230420e. The United Illuminating Company (UI) notice of intent to modify an 
existing energy facility located at 1677 Seaview Avenue, Bridgeport, Connecticut. Request for 
Extension. 
 
Dear Attorney Bachman:  
 
The United Illuminating Company (“UI”) submits this Request for Extension pursuant to 
Condition 6 of the Connecticut Siting Council’s (“Council”) Acknowledgment letter, dated May 
15, 2023. UI respectfully requests a one-year extension to complete this project.  
 
Please note that UI anticipates no changes to the activities specified in the notice dated April 19, 
2023, submitted to, and approved by the Council in this proceeding.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns regarding this request at 
(203) 499-3545. Thank you for your consideration.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
______________________ 
Richard Pinto 
Senior Project Manager 
The United Illuminating Company 
 
cc:  The Honorable Joseph P. Ganim, Mayor, City of Bridgeport 
 Bruce McDermott, Murtha Cullina LLP 
 Melville T. Riley, Bridgeport Planning and Zoning Commission 

http://www.uinet.com/
mailto:tberman@uinet.com

